The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to order at 7 p.m. by Supervisor Donovan who directed Clerk Jacknewitz to call the roll, and upon roll call the following members answered present: Trustees Lemansky, Gough, Green, and Scott. Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, Joe Steinhauer, security, Todd Fleming, sewer system operations attorney, and Tim Fleming, township attorney.

Supervisor Donovan directed Clerk Jacknewitz to read the minutes of the previous meeting. There being no additions, deletions or corrections the minutes were approved as read upon a motion by Mr. Green, second by Mr. Lemansky with the following roll call vote: Lemansky – aye, Gough – aye, Green – aye, Scott – aye, and Donovan. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

The following bills were approved for payment upon a motion by Mr. Gough, second by Mr. Green with the following roll call vote: Lemansky – aye, Gough – aye, Green – aye, Scott – aye, and Donovan – aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

Bills totaled as follows:

Town Fund:	19,566.79
Permanent Road Fund:	14,248.75
Building & Equipment Fund:	2,524.48
General Assistance Fund:	2,086.33
Road & Bridge Fund:	1,359.61
Town Fund:	51.47

Supervisor Donovan came before the Board to discuss an easement needed for the construction of a round-about on Old Collinsville Road – Ashland Drive by the St. Clair County Highway Department.

Supervisor Donovan came before the Board to discuss renovating the township administration building restrooms and replacing the administration building linoleum floors.

Highway Commissioner Waldron came before the Board to discuss the following information:

The road crew is ready for the forecasted weekend winter storm, ditching along road easements, trimming trees, repairing pot holes, worked on Hollywood Heights Road, and the Christmas tree recycling program is still available for tree drop off at the township administration building.

The next big trash pickup will be held on Monday, February 4, 2019.

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Gough, second by Mr. Green, and motion carried.

The next meeting will be held on February 14, 2019, 7 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,